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Manual' This book is a successor to
and replacement for the highly
respected manual and handbook on the
benefits of flood and coastal risk
management, produced by the Flood
Hazard Research Centre at Middlesex
University, UK, with support from
Defra and the Environment Agency. It
builds upon a previous book known as
the "multi-coloured manual" (2005),
which itself was a synthesis of the
blue (1977), red (1987) and yellow
manuals (1992). As such it expands
and updates this work, to provide a
manual of assessment techniques of
flood risk management benefits,
indirect benefits, and coastal
erosion risk management benefits. It
has three key aims. First it provides
methods and data which can be used
for the practical assessment of
schemes and policies. Secondly it
describes new research to update the
data and improve techniques. Thirdly
it explains the limitations and
complications of Benefit-Cost
Analysis, to guide decision-making on
investment in river and coastal risk
management schemes.
Issues in Hydrogen, Fuel Cell,
Electrochemical, and Experimental
Technologies: 2013 Edition 2013-05-01
Issues in Hydrogen, Fuel Cell,
Electrochemical, and Experimental
Technologies: 2013 Edition is a
ScholarlyEditions™ book that delivers

Total Quality Management in Education
Marmar Mukhopadhyay 2020-07-01 This
is a complete revised edition of a
popular text on Total Quality
Management (TQM). First published in
2001, the book has been translated
into many languages and highly
praised by readers globally. In spite
of the difficulties in defining and
capturing ‘quality’ in a framework,
the author admirably succeeds in
helping readers to understand the
role of TQM in improving the quality
of education. The book combines
extensive literature review with the
author’s own experience as an
institution builder and his
experiments on quality management to
develop a practical guide for quality
improvement for institutional
leaders. The book introduces
Shewhart, Lewin, Deming, Juran,
Crosby, Ishikawa, Taguchi and a
number of other quality gurus to the
readers. It proposes a new set of TQM
principles that a good leader should
apply. Enriched with several examples
from the field situation and local
metaphors, Total Quality Management
in Education is an easy read and a
must-have practical guide to quality
management.
Flood and Coastal Erosion Risk
Management Edmund Penning-Rowsell
2014-01-03 A new ‘Multi-Coloured
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timely, authoritative, and
comprehensive information about Fuel
Cells. The editors have built Issues
in Hydrogen, Fuel Cell,
Electrochemical, and Experimental
Technologies: 2013 Edition on the
vast information databases of
ScholarlyNews.™ You can expect the
information about Fuel Cells in this
book to be deeper than what you can
access anywhere else, as well as
consistently reliable, authoritative,
informed, and relevant. The content
of Issues in Hydrogen, Fuel Cell,
Electrochemical, and Experimental
Technologies: 2013 Edition has been
produced by the world’s leading
scientists, engineers, analysts,
research institutions, and companies.
All of the content is from peerreviewed sources, and all of it is
written, assembled, and edited by the
editors at ScholarlyEditions™ and
available exclusively from us. You
now have a source you can cite with
authority, confidence, and
credibility. More information is
available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
History of Soymilk and Other NonDairy Milks (1226-2013) William
Shurtleff, Akiko Aoyagi 2013-08-29
Nonlinear and Adaptive Control
Alessandro Astolfi 2006 This book
summarizes the main results achieved
in a four-year European Project on
nonlinear and adaptive control. The
project involves leading researchers
from top-notch institutions: Imperial
College London (Prof A Astolfi), Lund
University (Prof A Rantzer), Supelec
Paris (Prof R Ortega), University of
Technology of Compiegne (Prof R
Lozano), Grenoble Polytechnic (Prof C
Canudas de Wit), University of Twente
(Prof A van der Schaft), Politecnico
of Milan (Prof S Bittanti), and
Polytechnic University of Valencia
(Prof P Albertos).The book also
provides an introduction to
theoretical advances in nonlinear and
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adaptive control and an overview of
novel applications of advanced
control theory, particularly topics
on the control of partially known
systems, under-actuated systems, and
bioreactors.
The Ashgate Research Companion to War
Dr Oleg Kobtzeff 2013-04-28 This
Companion brings together 29 essays
from leading theorists and historians
on the origins of wars, their
immediate causes and consequences and
the mechanisms leading to the
breakdown of peaceful relations. The
essays are arranged thematically in
four parts and include analysis of
significant conflicts and
consideration of long term, systemic
conflicts and highlight the need for
interdisciplinary approaches to the
study of war as a global phenomenon.
Indian National Bibliography 2016-04
Hong Kong Culture and Society in the
New Millennium Yiu-Wai Chu 2017-03-15
This book discusses the notion of
“Hong Kong as Method” as it relates
to the rise of China in the context
of Asianization. It explores new Hong
Kong imaginaries with regard to the
complex relationship between the
local, the national and the global.
The major theoretical thrust of the
book is to address the
reconfiguration of Hong Kong’s
culture and society in an age of
global modernity from the standpoints
of different disciplines, exploring
the possibilities of approaching Hong
Kong as a method. Through critical
inquiries into different fields
related to Hong Kong’s culture and
society, including gender, resistance
and minorities, various perspectives
on the country’s culture and society
can be re-assessed. New directions
and guidelines related to Hong Kong
are also presented, offering a unique
resource for researchers and students
in the fields of cultural studies,
media studies, postcolonial studies,
globalization and Asian studies.
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Fundamentals of Organic Chemistry
Haider S. Nafis 2010 FOR A TEXT BOOK
FOR +2 , INTERMEDIARE ENGINEERING &
MEDICAL ENTRANCE EXAM
Issues in Industrial Relations and
Management: 2013 Edition 2013-05-01
Issues in Industrial Relations and
Management: 2013 Edition is a
ScholarlyEditions™ book that delivers
timely, authoritative, and
comprehensive information about
Management Science. The editors have
built Issues in Industrial Relations
and Management: 2013 Edition on the
vast information databases of
ScholarlyNews.™ You can expect the
information about Management Science
in this book to be deeper than what
you can access anywhere else, as well
as consistently reliable,
authoritative, informed, and
relevant. The content of Issues in
Industrial Relations and Management:
2013 Edition has been produced by the
world’s leading scientists,
engineers, analysts, research
institutions, and companies. All of
the content is from peer-reviewed
sources, and all of it is written,
assembled, and edited by the editors
at ScholarlyEditions™ and available
exclusively from us. You now have a
source you can cite with authority,
confidence, and credibility. More
information is available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
Library Science and Administration:
Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications Management Association,
Information Resources 2017-11-30
Effective administration of libraries
is a crucial part of delivering
library services to the public. To
develop and implement best practices,
librarians must be aware and informed
of the recent advances in library
administration. Library Science and
Administration: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications is a comprehensive
reference source for the latest
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scholarly material on trends,
techniques, and management of
libraries and examines the benefits
and challenges of library
administration. Highlighting a range
of pertinent topics such as digital
libraries, information sciences, and
academic libraries, this multi-volume
book is ideally designed for
academicians, researchers,
practitioners, and librarians seeking
current research on library science
and administration.
ICIE 2016 Proceedings of the 4th
International Conference on
Innovation and Entrepreneurship Dr
Kenneth A. Grant and Dr Sean Wise
2016
Scientific and Technical Education in
Nineteenth-century England Gordon
Wynne Roderick 1972
“The” Illustrated London News 1854
American Environmentalism J. Michael
Martinez 2013-06-20 Protecting the
natural environment and promoting
sustainability have become important
objectives, but achieving such goals
presents myriad challenges for even
the most committed environmentalist.
American Environmentalism:
Philosophy, History, and Public
Policy examines whether competing
interests can be reconciled while
developing consistent, coherent,
effective public policy to regulate
uses and protection of the natural
environment without destroying the
national economy. It then reviews a
range of possible solutions. The book
delves into key normative concepts
that undergird American perspectives
on nature by providing an overview of
philosophical concepts found in the
western intellectual tradition, the
presuppositions inherent in
neoclassical economics, and
anthropocentric (human-centered) and
biocentric (earth-centered) positions
on sustainability. It traces the
evolution of attitudes about nature
from the time of the Ancient Greeks
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through Europeans in the Middle Ages
and the Renaissance, the
Enlightenment and the American
Founders, the nineteenth and
twentieth centuries, and up to the
present. Building on this foundation,
the author examines the political
landscape as non-governmental
organizations (NGOs), industry
leaders, and government officials
struggle to balance industrial
development with environmental
concerns. Outrageous claims, silly
misrepresentations, bogus arguments,
absurd contentions, and overblown
prophesies of impending calamities
are bandied about by many parties on
all sides of the debate—industry
spokespeople, elected
representatives, unelected
regulators, concerned citizens, and
environmental NGOs alike. In lieu of
descending into this morass, the
author circumvents the silliness to
explore the crucial issues through a
more focused, disciplined approach.
Rather than engage in acrimonious
debate over minutiae, as so often
occurs in the context of "green"
claims, he recasts the issue in a way
that provides a cohesive look at all
sides. This effort may be quixotic,
but how else to cut the Gordian knot?
Issues in Computer Engineering: 2013
Edition 2013-05-01 Issues in Computer
Engineering / 2013 Edition is a
ScholarlyEditions™ book that delivers
timely, authoritative, and
comprehensive information about
Circuits Research. The editors have
built Issues in Computer Engineering:
2013 Edition on the vast information
databases of ScholarlyNews.™ You can
expect the information about Circuits
Research in this book to be deeper
than what you can access anywhere
else, as well as consistently
reliable, authoritative, informed,
and relevant. The content of Issues
in Computer Engineering: 2013 Edition
has been produced by the world’s
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leading scientists, engineers,
analysts, research institutions, and
companies. All of the content is from
peer-reviewed sources, and all of it
is written, assembled, and edited by
the editors at ScholarlyEditions™ and
available exclusively from us. You
now have a source you can cite with
authority, confidence, and
credibility. More information is
available at
http://www.ScholarlyEditions.com/.
BHU Banaras Hindu University B.A
Entrance Exam 2020 Arihant Experts
2019-12-18 Banaras Hindu University
(BHU) is considered one of the
prestigious Universities in the
world. This university provides a
healthy environment, great
Infrastructure and faculties. Student
not only from India but also across
world prepare for its entrance exam
in order to get admission into this
University. The book of “BHU Bachelor
of Arts (B.A.)” has been revised for
the students who will be appearing
for this exam in 2020. It is divided
into 5 majors Parts: General
Awareness, Numerical Ability, Mental
Ability, General English, Social
Science (Arts Group) that covers the
entire syllabus and lastly an
overview has been given on computer
subject. It also provides the Solved
Papers from [2019 – 2016] right in
the beginning of the book that helps
candidates to get acquaintance with
latest exam pattern and also provides
the ideas for the solutions of the
various tricky questions that come in
the exams. Packed with relevant study
material to perform well in the
upcoming entrance examination for
admission to BHU B.A. (Bachelor of
Arts), it is a must have book to get
assured of success. TABLE OF CONTENT
Solved Paper [2019-16], Part 1:
General Awareness, Part 2: Numerical
Ability, Part 3: Mental Ability, Part
4: General English, Part 5: Social
Science (Arts Group).
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Disaster Risk Management in Asia and
the Pacific Ian Davis 2014-09-04 This
book uses two international
frameworks—the Millennium Development
Goals and the Hyogo Framework for
Action, a program focused on disaster
risk management—to study the key
trends in the region in terms of
disaster incidence, sources of
vulnerability and social and economic
challenges. As both frameworks draw
to a close, international debate is
taking place during the period
2012–2015 on their current progress.
This book seeks to help readers
understand the process better. The
chapters are written by eight
independent internationally based
authors. Collectively, they have
extensive regional experience in the
areas of disaster risk management and
climate change as well as working in
academia, research, consultancy, the
UN and international agencies,
government and the NGO sector. The
analysis presented benefits from
their varied backgrounds in medicine,
architecture, economics, engineering,
planning, social studies, development
studies and political science.
Throughout the book, relevant
examples, drawn from the region, are
included to ‘earth’ the project in
the harsh realities of risk and
disaster impact.
Motivation, Volition, and Engagement
in Online Distance Learning Ucar,
Hasan 2021-06-25 Motivation is an
important factor in and for all
education levels. However, as
learners in online distance education
milieus are away from both teachers,
other learners, and the learning
environments physically, this concept
becomes more important for online
education. Motivating learners in
distance education and keeping their
motivation alive throughout the
learning process is an issue that
should be emphasized and taken care
of for teachers and instructional
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designers. At this point, although
there are many approaches, models,
and theories regarding enhancing and
sustaining motivation and engagement
in the education processes, it is
seen that there is not enough work
and/or effective and efficient
strategies that can be applied in
online distance learning
environments. Motivation, Volition,
and Engagement in Online Distance
Learning evaluates motivational
obstacles in online distance
education both theoretically and
practically, identifies the strengths
and weaknesses of the online
education environments regarding
motivation, and provides actionable
motivational and volitional
strategies for online educators. This
book offers coverage of topics such
as learning theories, motivation
research, and synchronous online
learning environments, making it a
valuable resource for researchers,
professionals, decision makers,
institutions in all education levels,
academicians, pre-service teachers,
and most importantly, online
educators from various disciplines
and learners from all educational
landscapes.
Handbook of Research on Seismic
Assessment and Rehabilitation of
Historic Structures Asteris,
Panagiotis G. 2015-07-13
Rehabilitation of heritage monuments
provides sustainable development and
cultural significance to a region.
The most sensitive aspect of the
refurbishment of existing buildings
lies in the renovation and recovery
of structural integrity and public
safety. The Handbook of Research on
Seismic Assessment and Rehabilitation
of Historic Structures evaluates
developing contributions in the field
of earthquake engineering with
regards to the analysis and treatment
of structural damage inflicted by
seismic activity. This book is a
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vital reference source for
professionals, researchers, students,
and engineers active in the field of
earthquake engineering who are
interested in the emergent
developments and research available
in the preservation and
rehabilitation of heritage buildings
following seismic activity.
Strategic Information Technology
Governance and Organizational
Politics in Modern Business Iyamu,
Tiko 2015-07-17 Individually, the
fields of organizational politics and
strategic information technology have
soared in popularity. Studies suggest
that the interaction between the two
would prove beneficial to both the
academic and corporate domains. This
integration would serve to enable,
support, and manage modern
businesses. Strategic Information
Technology Governance and
Organizational Politics in Modern
Business gives voice to fresh
perspectives on the development,
implementation, and practice of
information systems and technology in
organizations. This book is
beneficial for business people,
undergraduate students, postgraduate
candidates, and researchers looking
to gain a more in-depth understanding
of the influence of socio-technical
factors on ICT operations.

Tools, and Applications Management
Association, Information Resources
2018-11-02 As with any industry, the
education sector goes through
frequent changes due to modern
technological advancements. It is
every educator’s duty to keep up with
these shifting requirements and alter
their teaching style to best fit the
needs of their classroom. Pre-Service
and In-Service Teacher Education:
Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications explores the current
state of pre-service teacher programs
as well as continuing education
initiatives for in-service educators.
It also emphasizes the growing role
of technology in teacher skill
development and training as well as
key pedagogical developments and
methods. Highlighting a range of
topics such as teacher preparation
programs, teaching standards, and
fieldwork and practicum experiences,
this multi-volume book is designed
for pre-service teachers, teacher
educators, researchers,
professionals, and academics in the
education field.
The Essential Guide to Doing Your
Research Project Zina O'Leary
2013-11-18 The Essential Guide to
Doing Your Research Project 2e is the
ultimate companion to successfully
completing your research project.
Warm and pragmatic, it gives you the
skills and the confidence needed to
succeed no matter what happens along
the way. The book guides you through
every step of your research project,
from getting started to analysing
data and writing up. Each stage is
clearly set out, highlighting best
practice and providing practical tips
and down-to-earth advice for actually
doing research. Key features include:
Fully developed companion website
including podcasts, worksheets,
examples of real projects and links
to journal articles Chapter summaries
Boxed definitions of key terms Full

A TEXTBOOK OF ENGINEERING CHEMISTRY
SYAMALA SUNDAR DARA 2008 Any good
text book,particularly that in the
fast changing fields such as
engineering & technology,is not only
expected to cater to the current
curricular requirments of various
institutions but also should provied
a glimplse towards the latest
developments in the concerned subject
and the relevant disciplines.It
should guide the periodic review and
updating of the curriculum.
Pre-Service and In-Service Teacher
Education: Concepts, Methodologies,
delhi-polytechnic-question-paper-2013
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glossary Suggestions for further
reading Bursting with real world
examples and multidisciplinary case
studies, this book addresses the key
questions posed by anyone hoping to
complete a research project. It is
the must-have textbook every student
needs. Available with Perusall—an
eBook that makes it easier to prepare
for class Perusall is an awardwinning eBook platform featuring
social annotation tools that allow
students and instructors to
collaboratively mark up and discuss
their SAGE textbook. Backed by
research and supported by
technological innovations developed
at Harvard University, this process
of learning through collaborative
annotation keeps your students
engaged and makes teaching easier and
more effective. Learn more.
Perceptions and Practices of
Instructors’ Training: A Case Study
Shiba Bagale
Symposium proceedings - XV
International symposium Symorg 2016
Ondrej Jaško 2016-06-03
Grihshobha Bangla Delhi Press
Magazines 2018-07-01 Grihshobika is
truly reflective of the aspiration of
the upwardly mobile Marathi women who
is proud of her varied and rich
cultural heritage. Grihshobika
carries features that brings to fore
the social and cultural ethos of the
three distinct regions – Maratwada,
Vidarbha and konkan while at the same
time celebrates the cosmopolitan
persona of the Mumbikars.
Host Bibliographic Record for
Boundwith Item Barcode 30112116676187
and Others 2013
Delhi Polytechnics Common Entrance
Test (For 10th Based Diploma Courses)
2010-09
Economics of Income Redistribution G.
Tullock 2013-11-11
Financing Cities in India Prasanna K.
Mohanty 2016-05-01 How is management
of municipal finances related to
delhi-polytechnic-question-paper-2013

economic growth and productive
employment in urban India? This book
identifies Indian municipalities as
among the weakest globally in terms
of access to resources, revenueraising capacity and fiscal autonomy.
Advocating reforms in these sectors,
it discusses the lack of clarity,
consistency, adequacy and
predictability in municipal taxation,
user charging, inter-governmental
transfers and development financing
as key factors plaguing city
finances. Topical and up-to-date, the
book brings out the need to align
particular types of revenues to
particular categories of expenditure
so that services can be delivered in
a responsive, transparent and
accountable manner.
Handbook of Research on Enhancing
Teacher Education with Advanced
Instructional Technologies Ololube,
Nwachukwu Prince 2015-07-17 Before
today’s teachers are ready to
instruct the intellectual leaders of
tomorrow, they must first be trained
themselves. Information and
communication technology can greatly
increase the effectiveness of this
training and also aid teachers as
they seek to bring the latest
technological advancements into their
own classrooms. The Handbook of
Research on Enhancing Teacher
Education with Advanced Instructional
Technologies explains the need to
bring technology to the forefront of
teacher training. With an emphasis on
how information and communication
technology can provide richer
learning outcomes, this book is an
essential reference source for
researchers, academics,
professionals, students, and
technology developers in various
disciplines.
The Non-Designer's Design Book Robin
Williams 2014-11-20 For nearly 20
years, designers and non-designers
alike have been introduced to the
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fundamental principles of great
design by author Robin Williams.
Through her straightforward and
light-hearted style, Robin has taught
hundreds of thousands of people how
to make their designs look
professional using four surprisingly
simple principles. Now in its fourth
edition, The Non-Designer’s Design
Book offers even more practical
design advice, including a new
chapter on the fundamentals of
typography, more quizzes and
exercises to train your Designer Eye,
updated projects for you to try, and
new visual and typographic examples
to inspire your creativity. Whether
you’re a Mac user or a Windows user,
a type novice, or an aspiring graphic
designer, you will find the
instruction and inspiration to
approach any design project with
confidence. THIS ESSENTIAL GUIDE TO
DESIGN WILL TEACH YOU The four
principles of design that underlie
every design project How to design
with color How to design with type
How to combine typefaces for maximum
effect How to see and think like a
professional designer Specific tips
on designing newsletters, brochures,
flyers, and other projects
Countering Insurgencies and Violent
Extremism in South and South East
Asia Shanthie Mariet D'Souza
2019-01-08 This volume of case
studies examines the rise in violent
extremism, terrorism and insurgency
in South and South East Asia, and
subsequent state responses. The South
and South East of Asia has
experienced various forms of
extremism and violence for years,
with a growing demand for academic or
policy-relevant work that will
enhance understanding of the reasons
behind this. The violent challenges
in this area have taken a variety of
forms and are often exacerbated by
lack of governance, tie-ins to
existing regional criminal networks,
delhi-polytechnic-question-paper-2013

colonial legacies and a presence of
international terrorist movements.
Written by experts with field
experience, this volume analyzes the
key element of successful response as
the appropriate application of
doctrine following nuanced assessment
of threat. In practice, this often
means counterinsurgency doctrine. The
essays also analyze the need for
irregular war practitioners to
systematically examine the changing
character of intrastate violent
irregular challenges. The volume
fills a gap in the understanding of
patterns, drivers, organizations and
ideologies of various insurgent and
terrorist groups, and state
responses. It also provides a set of
recommendations for addressing the
unfolding situation. This book will
be of much interest to students of
terrorism and political violence,
counterinsurgency and
counterterrorism, Asian politics and
security studies in general.
Applied Statistical Methods David D.
Hanagal
Environmental Conservation, Clean
Water, Air & Soil (CleanWAS) Muhammad
Aqeel Ashraf 2017-02-15 As we embark
into the 21st century, we need to
address new challenges ranging from
population growth, climate change,
and depletion of natural resources to
providing better health care, food
security and peace to humankind,
while at the same time protecting
natural ecosystems that provide the
services which allow life to flourish
on Earth. To meet those challenges,
profound changes are required in the
way that societies conduct their
everyday affairs, ways that will lead
to better preservation, protection
and sustainable management of natural
resources with long lasting impacts.
The aim of CleanWAS 2016 is to
provide productive opportunities for
academics and practitioners from
interdisciplinary fields of
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than any other high-income country.
This is the first book to set out a
comprehensive system-level
description of healthcare in
Singapore, with a view to
understanding what can be learned
from its unique system design and
development path. The lessons from
Singapore will be of interest to
those currently planning the future
of healthcare in emerging economies,
as well as those engaged in the
urgent debates on healthcare in the
wealthier countries faced with
serious long-term challenges in
healthcare financing. Policymakers,
legislators, public health officials
responsible for healthcare systems
planning, finance and operations, as
well as those working on healthcare
issues in universities and think
tanks should understand how the
Singapore system works to achieve
affordable excellence.
Thatcherism Goes to College Matthew
Salusbury 1989

Environmental Sciences to meet, share
and bring expertise and ideas in
related disciplines. The CleanWAS
conference was first organized in the
year 2012. It is an annual event
organised by the International Water,
Air and Soil Conservation society
(INWASCON) and is supported by
various Malaysian (UKM, UMS, UIAM)
and Chinese universities (CUG, NKU,
SYSU).
Lok Sabha Debates India. Parliament.
Lok Sabha 1963
Affordable Excellence William A.
Haseltine 2013 A Brookings
Institution Press and the National
University of Singapore Press
publication This is the story of the
Singapore healthcare system: how it
works, how it is financed, its
history, where it is going, and what
lessons it may hold for national
health systems around the world.
Singapore ranks sixth in the world in
healthcare outcomes, yet spends
proportionally less on healthcare
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